

US Lacrosse Club Sharing Process

Dear Applicants:

US Lacrosse is pleased to continue its partnership with National Center for Safety Initiatives, through which we will engage in a comprehensive background screening of our coaches and volunteers.

This code is only to be used if you have recently done a background screen for your local US Lacrosse Club and your club has a Share Agreement in place with US Lacrosse.

Simply go to http://www.ncsisafe.com and click on "Start Your Background Screening Now" on the left side of the webpage. Complete three easy steps:

Step 1: Enter Self Registration Number: **15660335**

Step 2: Enter "No" when asked "Is this your first time using NCSI?"

Step 3: Enter Your Information as Requested Step 4: Provide Legal Authorization and Certification

The "Red Light/Green Light" Results will be sent to the US Lacrosse. National Center for Safety Initiatives will contact you directly if there are any questions, problems or issues related to your specific information.

If you have any questions or problems sharing your information, please call the National Center for Safety Initiatives at (866) 833-7100.

Once you have submitted your information you will receive a confirmation page at the end of your registration.

Thank you for your continued participation and your cooperation in this important process. We are excited to offer world-class programs, working with world-class people!